
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 7th June 2024 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This week we have stared a new unit 
using ‘Iggy Peck Architect’ by Andrea 
Beaty. When a new second grade 
teacher declares her dislike of 
architecture, Iggy faces a challenge. He 
loves building too much to give up! 

 
 

The children enjoyed being architects 
and having the challenge of building the 
strongest and most creative structure. 
They then wrote statements as labels for 
their models, predicated what might 
happen next in the story and made 
inferences on the basis of what is being 
said and done.  
 Homework 

Spellings (Summer 2 Week 1) on the sheet 
provided. 
 

Diary dates 
 
W/C 10th June- Year One phonics 

screening check 

Monday 1st July – Art Exhibition 

1.30pm-4.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Art Exhibition 

3.15pm-4.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Open evening 
3.15pm-4.30pm 
Friday 5th July – Year One trip to Wisley 

gardens  

Saturday 6th July - PTFA Summer 

Garden Party 12.00pm-3.00pm 

 

 

Maths  
This week we focused on developing our 
understanding of place value for 2-digit 
numbers from the Spring term and 
partitioning numbers to 100. 
How many tens are there? 
How many ones are there? 
What is the number? 
What is the whole? 
What are parts? 
Does it matter which way round the parts are? 
How does partitioning a number help you to 
read and write it? 
Homework 
Please enjoy sharing the picture book ‘Penguin 
Place Value’ by Kathleen L Stone 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QKRJYao
7JsI 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Easter Gardens 
Mrs Brooks has a collection of ornaments, 
figures and trays which have been returned 
from last term's Easter Garden competition. If 
you would like these back, please could your 
child see Mrs Brooks at a convenient point to 
collect them from her. 

A word from Mrs Boyle 
I have really enjoyed my first week working 
with Year 1. I have been really impressed with 
how well the children have responded to me 
and they have worked hard. 
 
Reading books will continue to be changed on 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday and PE this 
half term will be on Wednesday afternoons. 
 
Please do catch me in the playground after 
school if you have any concerns or questions. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 


